DM 13-079

GLOBAL

GLOBAL MONTELLO GROUP CORP. 800 South Street P.0.Box 9161 Waltham, MA 02454-9161 ph: 781-894-8800 fx: 781-398-9000

April 18,2012

VIA CERTIFIED MAIL
RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

Ms. Debra Howland

Executive Director and Secretary

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301

Ph: (603) 271-2431

Re: Global Montello Group Corp.’s Electric Aggregator Renewal
Dear Ms. Howland:

Global Montello Group Corp. is an Electric Aggregator pursuant to Puc 2003.04. Global
delivered its renewal application on March 27, 2012; however, due to an administrative
oversight, our renewal registration did not comply with Puc 2003.05(a) which requires a renewal
to be filed at least 60 days prior to the expiration of the current registration. Therefore, pursuant
to New Hampshire Code of Administrative Rules Puc 201.05, we are requesting a waiver from
the Commission as to said 60 day requirement, and we are requesting the acceptance of our
previously submitted renewal application.

Should you require additional information or have any questions, please do not hesitate to
contact either Philip Segaloff, Esq. at (781) 398-4436 or me at (781) 398-4133.

Thank you.
Sincerely, %
; [/L
Mot
Marla F. Belostock
Contract Paralegal
Enclosures

cc: Amy J. Gould, Esq.
Phil Segaloff, Esq.
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